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December 5, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

We are excited to share with you information about our third annual Course Preview Day.  

 

On Tuesday, January 8, 2019, freshmen, sophomores, and juniors will have the opportunity to gain valuable 

information about courses they are interested in taking during the 2019-2020 school year before scheduling 

begins in February.  During the program, students will meet with teachers of elective, CP, Honors, and AP 

courses who will give an overview of their course, outline course expectations, and provide examples of 

class assignments and student work.  Through these informative sessions, students will gain insight into 

courses of interest to them, which will help them make informed decisions for their scheduling choices. 

 

On Course Preview Day, underclassmen will report to their homerooms at the regular time, by 7:50 

a.m.  From there, they will proceed to four 20-minute sessions of their choosing scheduled at the following 

times:         

 

8:00 a.m. – 8:20 a.m. 

8:25 a.m. – 8:45 a.m.  

8:50 a.m. – 9:10 a.m. 

9:15 a.m. – 9:35 a.m. 

 

Seniors will report to school at 9:50 a.m., at which time classes will commence for all students following 

the 2-hour delayed opening schedule. 

 

Detailed information regarding the catalogue of courses and corresponding session locations will be 

forthcoming after we return from winter break. 

 

We are committed to helping our students make strong, challenging, and balanced choices as they map out 

their careers at LHS, and we believe that Course Preview Day is one more way to support our students in 

this endeavor.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark Stern 

Principal 


